
 

 

 

 

 

 

Denton Township Summer News & Reminders 
SUMMER TIME FUN 

Trestle Park 
Located at 2378 S Gladwin Rd. 

The park has bathrooms, drinking fountain, 
playground and covered pavilion. 

 
The Friends of Trestle Park present the 

following: 
(please check their FB page for updates) 

Thursday Night Concerts 7-9 pm 
July 11 Jedi Mind Trip  

July 25 Slick Jimmy Band 
August 8 Funkle Jesse 6:30-8:30 pm 

 
Family Fun Day 

Saturday, August 17     1-4 pm 
(rain day Aug. 18) 

 
Adopt-A-Pet 

Sunday, September 15    1-4 pm 
 

Pumpkin Fun Day 
Saturday, October 26     3-5pm 

(rain day Oct. 27) 
 

ROTARY PARK 
Located at 2476 E Houghton Lake Dr 

This park has a public pavilion, restrooms, 
playground, softball and soccer fields. 

 
SULLIVAN BEACH 

Located at 109 Idewild St. (two blocks west of 
S Gladwin Rd). The park has a sand beach, 

marked swin area, bathhouse, drinking 
fountain, playground, boat ramp, grassy area 

for picnics and a public dock.. 
 

PICKLE BALL/TENNIS/BASKETBALL 
Courts located at 615 Peachtree Ave. 

 
 

loated at 615 Peachtree Ave. 

Supervisor’s Office 
Bob Spaulding -Supervisor 

With summer here, we all need to be mindful of 

keeping our property maintained. We have copies of 

the Tall Grass & Weed Ordinance on file in the 

Township Office. It is also available on our website.  

Reminder that Blight calls are handled by the Denton 

Township Police Department. Their phone number is 

(989) 366-4518. Have a safe summer. 

Let’s talk trash: 

Waste Management drivers start pickup at 6:00am on 
Monday morning. (if Monday is a national holiday, 

trash will be picked up on Tuesday instead). 
 

* Please make sure your trash bin is out to the road 
no later than 6:00 am on Monday. 

* Each week, you are allowed to put out one large item 
(weather permitting). If you need to clean out a 

garage or household, you will need to rent a 
dumpster. 

 
. * Waste Management will ONLY pick up household 
trash. You must take building materials to a dump or 

arrange for a dumpster.  
* All Businesses within the township must make their 

own trash pickup arrangements as the Township 
contract is for Residential homes only (vacant parcels 

not included in this contract).  
*If you are a resident and were not delivered a trash 

bin please contact Denton Township.  
*If you would like to rent an additional bin or need to 

cancel your current rental please contact WM at   
1-866-797-9018 or www.wm.com 

 
As always, we are here to help if you have questions. 

 

 

Hours: 
Monday thru Friday 8am – 4pm 
(Closed 12pm – 1pm for lunch) 

 
Phone (989) 366-5913 

 

www.dentontownship-mi.org 

Su mme r  

 

 
2565 S Gladwin Rd - PO Box 289 
Prudenville, MI 48651 

 

 

Clerk’s Office 
Carol A. Asher, Clerk 

 
2024 ELECTION NEWS 

Primary Election: August 6, 2024 
General Election: November 5, 2024 

 

 
 

Absentee Ballots are available 40 days 
Prior to an Election.  Those of you that 
have signed up as “Permanent” Voters 
will receive an absentee ballot with no 

additional application needed. 
 

Important info for our Snowbirds… 
Please be sure to notify the Clerk’s 

Office 
If you will be out of town and need your 

Ballot mailed to a temporary address. 
ABSENTEE BALLOTS DO NOT 

FORWARD! 
 

 
YOUR EARLY VOTING SITE IS: 

Denton Township Hall 
2565 S. Gladwin Road 
Prudenville, MI 48651 

 
2024 EARLY VOTING SCHEDULE: 

Early Voting is open (9) consecutive days 
beginning on the second Saturday prior 
to the election and ending the Sunday 

prior to the election. 
Primary Early Voting Dates: 

July 27th thru August 4th 
8am-4pm 

General Election Early Voting Dates: 
  October 26th thru November 3 

8am-4pm 

 
 
 

 


